Date: 21 Oct 2004

To: Winn Davis, County Manager

From: Chuck Cotnoir, DCEMA

Dear Winn,

I attended the Pictometry computer program class that was offered by the MVC at our meeting on Tuesday.  I believe that this computer program would enhance our ability to perform our emergency management mission and also our search and rescue mission.  The program is free and the MVC will do a free installation.  There is also advanced training that will be given on November 4th, at the Mass Highway in Boston, which is also free. 

I have included the required licensing agreement for your signature that is necessary for us to utilize this program.

Chuck Cotnoir

